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Urgent Notice for Provider Type 60 – School Based Child Health 
Services Regarding State Plan Amendment #08-009 and Claims 
Submission 

School Based Child Health Services (SBCHS) State Plan Amendment (SPA) #08-009 
has been approved by the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) with an 
effective date of July 1, 2009.  Provider type 60 (PT 60) providers of School Based 
Services are now to be reimbursed using private/community based rates.  The rates 
are posted in the Provider Type 60 School Based Child Health Services fee schedule. 

In preparing the Medicaid Management Information System (MMIS) to reimburse 
claims per SPA #08-009, it was discovered that the MMIS is not correctly paying PT 
60 SBCHS claims. 

Nevada Medicaid is requesting PT 60 providers to not submit SBCHS claims with 
dates of service on and before June 30, 2009, during the period Aug. 12, 2009, 
through Aug. 28, 2009.  During this time period, the MMIS will be programmed to 
adjudicate these claims correctly. 

Any claims associated with this payment issue that deny as stale dated will be          
re-reviewed for adjudication. 

http://dhcfp.nv.gov/RatesUnit.htm

